
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                            23rd June 2025  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you have all had a wonderful weekend and enjoyed the hot weather. Last week 
was an exciting and busy time with lots of trips for the children to experience 
 
 
Bramhall Park Trail: 
Year 2 had a fantastic time last Tuesday when 
they took part in the Bramhall Park Trail. The 
children followed the trail around the park as they 
searched for different activity stations. They took 
part in an exciting mixture of orienteering, sporting 
and problem-solving activities, with cross-
curricular themes involving numeracy and literacy. 
This year’s theme was 'Soar with Spirit'. They had 
a wonderful time. 

 
 
Year 5/6 Halle Orchestra: 
The children in years 5, 6 and the Resource junior class 
played with the Halle orchestra on Wednesday morning. As 
always, their behaviour was exemplary, they played 
beautifully and made us immensely proud. We have had 
some lovely feedback from the parents and carers who 
attended the concert as well. Well done our fantastic, super 
talented musicians. 
 
Pizza Express: 
Year 3/4 turned their 
hand’s to making 

pizzas last week. The budding chefs were able to visit 
on Thursday morning and gain a greater 
understanding of how restaurants prepare food and 
more specifically how pizza is made. Thankyou so 
much to Pizza Express for having us.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Sports Day Update: 
Unfortunatley due to the weather, this Monday’s Sports Days were forced to be cancelled. Please 
see below their rescheduled dates and times:  

 Monday 7th July – 9.30am KS2 Sports day 
 Monday 14th July – 9.30am KS1 Sports day   

 
We really hope that you can join us: please note that all 
the children will have a water bottle with them, please do 
not disturb them during the activities by giving them juice 

or energy 
drinks as 
they do not 
need them. The Early Years Sports Day will be 
held on Thursday 3rd July at 2.30pm. 

E-Safety Parent/Carer meeting:  
At 4.30pm-5.30pm on July 1st there will be an E-
Safety meeting in school for parents and carers. As a 

parent or carer, you play a key role in helping your child to stay safe online. You don’t need to be an 
expert on the internet to help keep your child safe online. During the meeting we will share tips, 
advice, guides and resources to help keep your child safe online. The meeting aims to help support 
you as you guide your child to use the internet safely, responsibility and positively.  
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan-Ashworth 
 
 
Diary Dates                                New dates added this week are in red 

 Tuesday 1st July 4:30 – 5:30pm E-Safety parents meeting 
 Thursday 3rd July - Transition Day 
 Thursday 3rd July 2.30pm Early Years Sports Day 
 Monday 7th July 9.30am KS2 Sports Day 
 Tuesday 8th July – Year 5 Cheadle Mosque visit 
 Thursday 10th July – Year 6 Cheadle Mosque visit  
 Monday 14th July 9.30am KS1 Sports Day 
 Monday 14th July – Year 5/6 Dress Rehearsal of Wizard of Oz  
 Tuesday 15th July – Year 5/6 performance of Wizard of Oz   
 Wednesday 16th – Friday 18th July Year5 /6 Residential 
 Tuesday 22nd July Year 6 Leavers Trip to Active Medlock 
 Wednesday 23rd July – Yr 5 & 6 trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelters  
 Friday 25th July – Last day of term 



 

 

The class with the best attendance last week was Year 3/4 with 96.9%  
 
Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% 
attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 
8.55 each day.   
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good 
progress.  Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 
 
PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide 
pumps or trainers.  Please complete the letter that was sent out last week so that we know 
whether you require a school PE kit.  Please remember to wash the PE kit regularly, we will 
send them home each half term.  
 
Year 4 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have 
two lessons each week where PE kits are used.   
The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from https://mcsstores.co.uk/ 


